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May 2023 Edition 
 

The Eyrie 
 
Greensville Elementary School – 289-345-4556 

 

greensville@hwdsb.on.ca  

 

@TheEyrie625 
 

Dear Families, 

May was a very busy month for our Hawks! So much happening in 

and outside of our classrooms. I regularly visit students throughout 

the day and I’m always so pleased to see students engaged in their 

learning and excited to be at school. I thank you for the support you 

have offered staff throughout the year, partnering with us to make 

the school year a successful one for all. 

This will be the last newsletter for the year. I look forward to sharing 

more with families in September to kick off the 2023/2024 school 

year. I wish families a wonderful break and I will continue to 

communicate with families via Messenger in June.  

In Service, 

  Jennifer Miscas 

Principal                        

 

 Mental Health Week – May 1-7 

Students participated in various activities to promote mental health and 

well-being. A special thank you to Mrs. Rozon, Mrs. Kosempel and our 

Intermediates, for organizing a fun-filled week.  

•  Move It Monday - students were encouraged to walk, ride or roll 
to school.  

• Try-It Tuesday – students and staff participated in a whole school 
mindful moment. 

• What We Eat Wednesday - during NB, students "got caught" 
eating their veggies for a photo collage. 

 

Upcoming Events 

June 1 

Vaccination Clinic #2 – Grades 7 & 8 

Freezie Thursday! $1- Half $2- Whole 

June 2 

PA Day 

June 5 

EQAO Begins – Grade 6 

June 6 

Intermediate Track Meet 

June 8 

EQAO Begins – Grade 3 

June 9  

Freezie Friday!  

June 15 

Junior Track Meet 

June 16 

Final Freezie Friday! 

June 22 

Grade 8 Commencement 

June 27 

Report Cards Sent Home 

June 28 – LAST DAY OF SCHOOL! 
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• Tag The 'Top Thursday – classes were taken out to the hardtop to chalk some positive 
messages/images.  

• Fun Friday – Intermediate students organized centres with equipment for nutrition breaks to lead 
interested students in various movement games. 

 

Open House 

Thank you to all the families who attended our 2nd Annual Open House. It was nice to see our community 

gather and celebrate the accomplishments of students this year.  

Parent Presentation 

School Council hosted 2 parent presentation evenings in May with Dr. Kyla Baird. She presented on body 

image and our relationship with food. The information shared was well-received.  

 

New Kindergarten Shade Umbrella 

We finally had our new shade umbrella installed in our kinder play area. This has been 

a welcome addition during hot days! This is a permanent fixture; however, the 

canopy will be stored and serviced during the winter months.  

 

Staffing Update 

All staff changes will be shared with families prior to the end of the school year. Please note, class placements 

will be available to families at the end of August, via the Parent Portal. This is a board-wide practice so all 

school’s follow the same timelines.  

Have a great day! 


